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Research Analysis 

 

The committee substitute for HB3039 modifies procedures related to the transfer of funds to the 

law library and increases, from $6 to $12, the law library fund fee for all civil court filings in any 

county that has a population greater than 500,000 people. The current fee is $6 regardless of the 

county population. Counties with a population less than 500,000 are also required to send a 

portion of its court funds, up to $9,000 per year depending on the population of the county, to the 

law library fund.  

 

Prepared By: Quyen Do  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

This measure changes the Law Library Fund fee collected from $6 to $12 in certain counties. 

Officials with the Administrative Office of the Courts (AOC) have provided the following 

information:  

 

 
 



 

Therefore, in its current form, HB3039 creates no fiscal impact to the AOC, and there is a 

positive impact on the Oklahoma County and Tulsa County Law Libraries as the fee collected is 

doubled.  

 

Prepared By: Robert Flipping IV, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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